
 

March 23, 2023 
 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Dayton Civic Center in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive 
funding for this project is the City of Dayton, OR located at PO Box 339, 416 Ferry 
Street, Dayton, OR 97114. 
 
The funding would be used for expanding rebuilding and renovating the Dayton Civic 
Center. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide 
integral services including core city administrative functions, public meeting spaces, and 
educational services for youth and seniors. The Civic Center will have the dual purpose 
of serving as a warming/cooling shelter from extreme weather that the region has become 
annually subject to. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because t is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of 
the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrea Salinas 
Member of Congress 


